Iguomon Secondary School,
Uhunmwonde L.G.A
Edo State.
22nd January, 2025.
Hon. Dekeri Anamero,
Student Scholarship Program,
Anamero Foundation.
Dear Sir,

Letter of Appreciation

| am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to you for selecting some of our students as
beneficiaries of your scholarship award for the 2025 WAEC enrollment. | am truly humbled and
honoured to receive this prestigious scholarship. | appreciate your gesture, generosity and
support.

This scholarship will definitely play a significant role in helping the students achieve their
academic goals and pursue their dreams. Your commitment to education and community
development is truly inspiring and we feel fortunate to be part of it.

Once again, accept my sincere gratitude.

Yours faithfully,
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Mrs. Itoya Esther

Principal, Iguomon Secondary School,

Iguomon, Uhunmwonde L.G.A



